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03/11/2020  20:11:472020/4606/P SUPPRT Christopher Booth I think that this proposal will be a great addition to Camden and to Oakley Square. The elevation will be barely 

visible and will balance the building that is directly opposite on the other side of the square 'park'.

The additional housing for the area will support local businesses and provide a few more residential homes in 

an area where there is currently a lot of need.

The height is not a significant change from prior height and is in keeping with the new development nearby of 

the Koko.

The stepped roof will provide a lovely draw from the road rather than the brutal style that it currently has. The 

step roofline will soften the building and provide a look similar to local pitched roofs.

The improvements will add to the local vicinity and I would like to add my support for the proposals.

03/11/2020  09:54:592020/4606/P SUPPRT Cassie 

Canham-James

I believe this build will be a positive matter for residents within St Matthews Lodge, it will create more housing 

for Camden, and will improve the aesthetics of the building and area.
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